
1

Conor McCormack

From: Lisa 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 10:04 PM
To: Conor McCormack
Cc: Matt Quinn
Subject: 17 Rice Rd - Traffic Engineer Present

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Millbury email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Conor, 
Hope this finds you well.  We wanted to reach out asking for you and the Board of Appeal's consideration in 
requesting, or requiring, the developer's traffic engineer present at an upcoming meeting for the proposed 40B 
development at 17 Rice Rd.  
 
With the proposed scale of the project and subsequent additional vehicles this would add along with considering 
the previously stated road safety concerns about this project having the engineer present to answer questions 
seems important to this proposal.  
 
Having lived on Rice Road over 8.5 years there has been a noticeable increase already in both foot and 
vehicular traffic.  
 
Thank you for consideration, 
Matt and Lisa Quinn 
5 Rice Rd 
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